GRACE MISSION
Episcopal Church
…a transformative ministry of the forgotten


Dear Ministry Partners,
It seems appropriate to be writing this message before the seasons of Advent and Christmas when Alleluia will soon be on our lips, the Christ candle will burn near the altar and we will be mindful of the presence of Jesus Christ.  Let us celebrate the hope and joy of the coming season with a spirit of giving and sharing; with hearts full of blessing, praise and thanksgiving; and being forever mindful of the needs of others.
Each year Grace Mission sends paper ornaments, with our needs listed on each ornament in various denominations, to our Partner Churches.  For those of you that won’t have the opportunity to participate in the paper ornament gift giving, I would like to give you some examples:  One After-School dinner for 10 children is $10.00, Cleaning Supplies $10.00, medical ministry $25.00 (we hope to give free flu shots this year but we could use your help to pay for the medicine), office supplies $25.00 and so on…
Surprise yourself and surprise God with your own recital of gratitude remembering ‘the least of these’ that attend Grace Mission.  Become the alleluia this holiday season, an alleluia in someone’s life!
The Good news about Christmas is that you received a gift of a lifetime – “Christ, by highest heaven adored; Christ, the everlasting Lord!” (Hymn 87).  You are never going to be offered a greater gift than Jesus.  Help us at Grace Mission to continue offering the gift of Jesus Christ.  This is the heart of Christmas – a gift worth unwrapping!
 “Hark!  The herald angels sing glory to the newborn King!” (Hymn 87).
Thank you for remembering Grace Mission in your prayers and in your heart.  Have a glorious and rejoicing Christmas.  
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